
Headteacher’s Update 
 

Important Information—Year 3 Transition Arrangements 
 

Dear Parents 
 

I am writing to let you know the arrangements When Year 3 returns after the holiday, Mrs Davey 
will teach the morning sessions and Mr Kay, Mrs Davey,   Mrs Headlam and Mr Farnell will teach 
the afternoon sessions. 
 
When covering the afternoon sessions the children will participate in numerous activities, this will 
also include special excusions to Auckland Castle, details to follow. 
I really appreciate your patience and understanding at this extremely busy time for the 
whole school.   


